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I strongly oppose this measure.  The elderly, families with little ones, and people with 

odd hour jobs would have difficulty getting to a polling station.  We should be making 

voting as easy as possible, not more difficult.  Oregon has been a leader in mail in 

voting and should continue to do so! 


